
Please pay attention to our current corona guidelines 

Dear patients, 

we are happy to welcome you at our premises between the following opening 

hours or by appointment: 

• Mondays, Tuesdays and Thursdays from 8:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 

• Mondays, Tuesdays and Thursdays from 2:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. 

• Wednesdays and Fridays from 8:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. 

To protect yourself and others, please follow our temporary behavior 

and hygiene guidelines: 

• Please enter the practice individually, you will be called up 

• Please make sure to wear an appropriate mouth protection to protect yourself 

and others 

• Please wash your hands thoroughly before you go to the reception counter 

• Accompanying persons are asked to wait outside and not to enter the practice 

• Please keep a minimum distance of 2m in the waiting room 

Please try to arrive on the time of your appointment date. This helps us 

avoiding the presence of too many patients at the same time. 

If you feel uncomfortable, sick or have any kind of flu-like symptoms, 

please contact us by phone so we can reschedule your appointment. Your 

health is our top priority! 

Take care of yourself and stay healthy! 

Dr. Liebensohn and team


